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Hello fellow Members, 
 
As many more of our Members are receiving their second round of Covid-19 
vaccinations. Along with our county and state starting to open up, perhaps we will 
soon be at 100% enjoying our club once again. It’s looking like the city of Oceanside 
will be letting us back in the Senior Center very soon, if everything keeps going 
forward. Our May Club meeting will still be on Zoom. This will be on Tuesday May 4, 
2021 at 9:00 AM. Use the same log in information as last time. You should be able to 
click the link below. If not, then copy and paste to your browser. If you didn’t attend 
the last meeting, you may want to try logging on now and getting the information set 
on your computer.  Please make sure that your room has light so that we can see you 
on the screen. You should join the meeting with “Audio” and “Video”. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85862792752?pwd=anI4cERPWUd0REhmdjNMTkdVT09
vQT09  
Meeting ID: 858 6279 2752         Passcode: 1vpC6m         or you may call  
Dial by your location +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) Meeting ID: 858 6279 2752 
 
As you should be aware by now, we are voting on whether to accept the proposed 
bylaw changes for the Oceanside Senior Anglers Foundation. I ask that you please 
take a minute and vote. It’s very easy, either send an e-mail to jmauritz6@gmail.com 
or mail in to OSA, PO Box 2502, Oceanside, CA 92051. Either way state your name 
and Yes or No. If you have a Membership card, you are eligible to vote. You have until 
Monday May 10, 2021 to get your vote in. If you have any questions, please call and 
ask. 
 
Please take note of Manny our Social Directors article. We have an event coming 
a lot sooner than later!!!!!! 
 
If you have any comments, suggestions or concerns, please feel free to call or e-mail 
me. Hope to see you at our zoom meeting May 4th.  Please be careful & stay safe. 
  
Tight Lines 
Jim Mauritz 
President 
760-450-7060 
jmauritz6@gmail.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85862792752?pwd=anI4cERPWUd0REhmdjNMTkdVT09vQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85862792752?pwd=anI4cERPWUd0REhmdjNMTkdVT09vQT09
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Hello fellow Anglers,  

We still have a few more charters before our “Tuna” season starts. We have the May 10th- 
12th; it’s a 1.5 day charter scheduled for the Cortes Bank Area. The charter is full, however 
we can always use an alternate. The cost is $300,  meals are all included. If you or someone 
you know wants to be an alternate, please contact Charter Master Daryl Evans at 951-551-
7885.  

June 2.5 day is full; however, again we can always use an alternate or two, you never know. 
This includes any and all filled charters.  

For July we really need some Anglers. The July 15th full day has 2 open spots. Cost is $228 
visa is included. Contact Charter Master Jim at 760-450-7060. Then our first 1/2 day charter 
is July 26th. The cost is $63 and there are 13 open spots. This 1/2 day charter will target 
Calicos for the day. Please contact Charter Master Deek Takacs at 949-456-1166. Then to 
finish off the month of July: there is our overniter July 29th & 30th. The cost for this is $385 
with meals & visa included. Please contact Charter Master Bill Modi at 760-580-3254. Both 
July’s full day & overniter are scheduled for the Coronado Islands; this is why Passports are 
required. Now if the Tuna and or Yellowtail are within striking distance for both or either 
charter, then we will go to them and skip the Coronado Islands. Then each Angler will be 
refunded the fee for the visa. So please, I’m asking for your help in getting these charters 
filled. Please ask your friends, neighbors and family members. I know with your help we can 
get these charters filled.  

If you ever have a hard time contacting a Charter Master to get on a charter, please feel free 
to contact me, I will assist you in any way that I can. Remember, you can see how many 
spots are open per charter on our web-site under “Fish’n News”. I try to update the 
schedule at least twice a month.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or e-mail me any time. Now let’s all go 
fishing and have a great time!  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks Jim Mauritz 
Head Charter Master 760-450-7060 jmauritz6@gmail.com  

  



SIDE TRIPS  

Let’s talk about side trips. What is a “Side Trip”? Well we have our Club sponsored charters, 
these are the ones that are on OSA’s Charter Schedule. Then we have OSA members that 
provide other fishing trips. These trips may be to Mexico, Alaska, Louisiana, Washing State, 
just to name a few places. If you have a side trip that you want to offer OSA Members, you 
may have three opportunities to announce your trip. It can be at a meeting, in our 
newsletter, or when the club sends out an e-mail. However, as a club, our first priority is the 
Club Charters. Your Board has agreed that we must make sure that our charters are filled 
first. This means that we can’t make an announcement unless the OSA’s charters that are 
around your trip are filled. Sorry, it’s only fair to the Club. So if you have a side trip that you 
would like to announce please check our schedule first and make sure that it’s clear then 
notify me with your information and the Club will help you out. Below is a side trip that is 
being offered to all OSA Members. OSA has no control or responsibility for any side trips.  

2021 CABO TRIP  

WHEN: OCT 28 to Nov 2, 2021 

WHERE: ROYAL SOLARIS HOTEL ON THE BEACH!!!!!  

INCLUDES: 5 NIGHTS AND 6 DAYS HOTEL (double occupancy), AIR 

FROM SAN DIEGO, ALL MEALS AND DRINK (both alcoholic and non- 

alcoholic!), TRANSFERS TO AND FROM AIRPORT IN CABO  

3 DAYS SUPER PANGA OR CRUISER FISHING 

2-3 per panga and 4 per cruiser 

Mexican fishing license, bait, fish cleaning, taxi and air surcharge extra 

Tip according to service each day for fishing  

FIVE NIGHTS $1599. 

Deposit $500.00 Due at sign up  

Non anglers $1199 

Contact: Barbara Gattuso (858) 774-6724 or bgattuso@san.rr.com  

 
  



May 4th Guest Speaker  

I started my fishing career as a deckhand in 2004 at Long Beach sport fishing on the 
Native Sun. Worked there for a few years and then went back to doing electrical and 
sign installation for a year or two. Decided it was time to get back to it and went to 
work for various boats in LA and Long Beach, and in 2010 I meet Mike Bullard on 
the Pacific Star. Worked my way through good and bad times and in 2015 took the 
captains course and got my 100 ton license. Worked as captain alongside Mike and 
eventually moved on and ran the Eldorado, a private yacht, the Freedom as second 
captain. In 2020 during the Covid pandemic my wife Natasha had our son Marvin 
Paul Stober, so I decided to give the overnight boats a rest. Now I’m working for the 
Hanson family at Dana Wharf Sport Fishing, running the 3/4 and 1/2 day boats. I 
look forward to many more years on the water and really enjoy what I do assisting 
customers and catching fish of a lifetime.  

 
  



 

 

 

Social Director 
 

 

As you well know, the COVID pandemic, is almost over !!!! 
We have scheduled, the first social event, Fish Tacos. Thursday, May 20th. Location 
MLK Park in Oceanside, Lunch is at around 12 noon. The cost is only $5 for 
Members that pre-sign up and $7 for walk ups and Non-Members. To pre-sign 
up, please contact the event  Chairman, Jim Mauritz, either by calling him at 760-
450-7060 or by e-mailing him at jmauritz6@gmail.com. Pre-sign-ups are from now 
until Sunday May 16th. Please remember if you sign up, your obligated to pay. 
Come early around 1:00 AM and enjoy some munchies and socialize with your 
fellow members. Please bring a dessert to be shared with all. Also make sure to 
bring your Mask. Hope to see you at our long needed social event. 
 
The next social event will be June 23rd, Luncheon at MLK park. Chairmen Jim 
Mauritz - Hamburgers & Hot Dogs, more info to follow. 
 
Please call me to be a luncheon chairmen; we need volunteers for the rest of 
Summer!!!! 
 
Help Hands Program - if you need assistance in shopping, small chores, errands or 
some type of help, please call me at 559-776-8835. 
 
Manuel Ontiveros 
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Conservation Chairman 
 

Update: 
 
Once again, we have been successful in keeping our Live Bait fishery (sardines and 
anchovies) from being cut off for another year at the Pacific Fisheries Management 
Council.  They recognize that their lack of having an accurate stock assessment and 
the inaccuracies of their models are hindering their decision making process to 
negatively impact our fishing industry. 
 
CCA CAL and the Marina Del Rey Anglers released 3700 white seabass recently 
outside the harbor.  This is the first of many growout pens that will be releasing fish 
in the next month. 
 
AB817, the 12-month fishing license made it out of the first committee and on to 
Appropriations.  
 
SB470 – the combo hunting and fishing license bill, has had to make some 
amendments which include to remove the discount and postpone implementation 
until 2024.  
 
We continue to fight to keep our access during all the meetings regarding 30 x 30 at 
the Federal and State levels. We keep pushing for recognition of the positive role 
that fishing and hunting play in conservation.  We are working to get protective area 
definitions that allow for well-managed and sustainable wildlife-dependent activities. 
 
Wayne Kotow 
  



 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

Loretta Casapulla 
637 Via Del Campo 
San Marcos,CA. 92078 


